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Comments: I am an avid motorcyclist bicycle rider and shooter. As a shooting enthusiast I have to say that the

way that all of the shooting areas up off of old stage Road are maintained is a disgrace. Most shooters have no

accountability and no discipline related to gun safety and or cleaning up after themselves. The way that the

shooting areas are managed near Woodland Park at Turkey Creek seems to make much more sense where

rangers can check in with shooters without having to wander all over the mountains. As a bicyclist and

motorcyclist in the same areas I've had multiple instances where shooters were shooting  across roads and

displaying general disregard for safety. This project is long overdue and will enhance everyone's enjoyment of

the area.

 

It's amazing that we have to have a license to cast a fishing Lure yet people can go shoot lethal weapons with no

regulation or no direction in a public place.


